

IMPORTANT UPDATE - 12th November 2021
Epsom Players Shrek 8th - 12th March 2022
 
Dear Patrons & Members,
 
Further to previous messages I am pleased to further confirm that we will be performing Shrek the Musical! on the postponed dates of 8th – 12th March 2022.  Rehearsals are up and running and the cast are excited.  It will be nearly 2 years after we were supposed to perform it for you! 

If you previously had tickets booked for March 2020 then they have been automatically moved to the same day of the week/seat numbers as before but to the new performance dates above. So, if you were booked for the Tuesday performance your tickets will automatically move to Tuesday 8th March 2022 and so on.  

You have the following options:

1. Maintain your current booking. All bookings have already been transferred to the same performance nights in March 2022 with the same booking reference.  If you are happy with this, then you don't need to do anything and we look forward to welcoming you.  

2. If you can’t make the day you have booked for then you can see whether we have availability on another performance.  Just contact Ticket Source or boxoffice@epsomplayers.com to check availability or contact the Epsom Playhouse if you booked direct with them. 

3 . Request a refund. We would prefer you to keep your booking but if you would like one here are your options: 

a. If you booked your ticket directly with TicketSource then you can contact them, and they will process the refund.
b. If you booked your ticket through the Society and TicketSource then please contact Darren Flick at boxoffice@epsomplayers.com 
c. If you booked your ticket direct with the Epsom Playhouse then please contact them and they will arrange for a refund.

We would be grateful if you could make a final decision by 1st January 2022 so we can have some certainly regarding what tickets are available for resale.

This production was due to be staged in March 2020 and will now be in March 2022.  As a result, the cost of putting on the production has increased in this time.  For new ticket sales Epsom Players have decided to increase the ticket costs to £21 for normal admission and £19 for concessions (when this is available).   All tickets currently booked remain at their original price.  

Finally, thank you for your continued support.  We can’t wait to perform the show for you.     

Kind regards,


On Behalf of the Epsom Players Committee
Darren Flick
Treasurer – Epsom Players



